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To: CVG Airlines and Tenants 
 

From:  Brian Cobb, VP - Customer Experience 
 
Subject:  Lincoln Road Closures and Detour 
 

Date: August 15, 2016 

 

 

  

 Starting on Monday, August 22nd, portions of Lincoln Road will be under construction. This will involve 

closing the road south of the Airport Police Department (shown in red on attached photo). Taxi cabs 

must follow the pictured alternate route (in blue) to reach the Ground Transportation Center (GTC). 

Gate NE-23 will be offline and there will be a temporary fence established. This work is scheduled to 

be completed on or before October 3rd. 

 

 There will be both a “ROAD CLOSED” sign and barricades posted at the mentioned intersection. Please 

be aware and advise anyone who uses this access point that the road and gate are closed. 

 

 In addition, the north part of Lincoln Road will be both milled and repaved. The contractor will maintain 

traffic as this is being completed.  

 

  Please remain aware of construction vehicles/equipment and personnel while in this area. Thank you 

for your cooperation and temporary accommodations as this project progresses.  
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